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Happy Holidays
Wishing fellow horsemen

all the best in 2011!

The Mark Gingrich Racing Stable has recently
relocated to Ontario and is currently seeking

horses to train and/or lease. 

Please contact Mark at (609) 351-1851 or email
markgingrichstable@yahoo.ca

Mark Gingrich &
Sarah Scott

Wishing all our friends and clients a

Best of luck racing in the New Year!

Happy Holiday 
Season

Happy Holiday 
Season

MILTON EQUINE HOSPITAL
905.854.2111 • www.miltonequinehospital.com

Marc Desjardins DMV, DVSc, ACVS, ECVS diplomate
Nathalie Cote DMV, DVSc, ACVS diplomate

Orlaith Cleary MVB, MRCVS
Christopher Alford DVM, MS
(Minutes North of Mohawk)

Board Certifi ed in Equine Surgery


